
From: Louise Goodchild
To: Louise Goodchild;
Subject: RE: ABC investigation [ABC-Legal.FID47302]
Date: Monday, 30 April 2018 8:16:50 AM
Importance: High

Thanks 
I raised with  that the investigation should be moving forward. I am unsure if it will be done
by end June – but that is the aim.
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I look forward to speaking with you both. I am in Chambers this week.
Kind regards
 
Louise Goodchild
Frederick Jordan Chambers
53 Martin Place
SYDNEY NSW 2000

DX 450 SYDNEY

Tel: (02) 9229 7333
Tel: (02) 9229 7379 (Direct)
Fax: (02) 9221 6944
Mobile:

_________________

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation

_________________

The content of this e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and privileged. Any unauthorised
use of its contents (including any attachments) is expressly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in
error, please advise by phone or reply e-mail, then delete this e-mail. Thank you.
 

From:  [mailto: abc.net.au] 
Sent: Friday, 27 April 2018 5:30 PM
To: Louise Goodchild <louise.goodchild@fjc.net.au>; 
< abc.net.au>
Subject: ABC investigation [ABC-Legal.FID47302]
 
Hi Louise and 
 
I spoke to Connie about this matter recently and she advised that the Board has asked that our
investigation and report be completed by financial year end.

Can you please let me know who else we need to speak to and your available dates.
 
Thank you
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